
     

     
 

 
 
 

August 23, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kreutz and staff at UA Campus Health Service, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the UA’s Center for English as a Second Language to extend 
our congratulations on your 100 years of excellence in serving the University of Arizona 
community.  During CESL’s 50 years of existence, many CESL students and scholars 
have been served by the Campus Health Service.  On behalf of them and all of the CESL 
faculty and staff, we would like to extend our thanks for your dedication to serving all 
within the UA community, but especially those who may come to you with limited 
English proficiency. 
 
So, here’s congratulations from all of us and a wish for the next 100 years to be as good 
as or better than the first 100. 
 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
 

 
Nicholas M. Ferdinandt, Ed.D.         
Director, Center for English as a Second Language 
College of Humanities 
University of Arizona  

       
 

           


